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Home Learning 
We all know that home learning is a

challenge. However, this week, most

of our pupils have submitted work

which is fantastic and a credit to both

our children and to you, our parents.

In the next few days, you will receive a

letter outlining the expectations for

home learning.

The main message is that school is not

closed! Children are still completing

the same work whether at home or at

school. It is not optional and teachers

will be chasing up work from pupils

they have not heard from. The same

applies to live lessons. Your child

should attend these to receive

instruction from the teacher.

Happy New Year!
The Christmas holidays may feel like a

long time ago already, but the staff at

St Clare’s wish all of our families a

happy, healthy and safe 2021. There is

light at the end of this dark tunnel we

are in (the vaccine), so let’s focus on

that light of hope.

Epiphany Liturgy
Thanks and congratulations go to our

Year 1 staff and the Year 1 children we

have in school for the beautiful Epiphany

Liturgy on Wednesday!

They told the story of the Three Kings

magnificently with their costumes, words

and actions.

With just one day to rehearse, they spoke

clearly and gave us something which truly

warmed our hearts. Thank you.

All of the doors in school are now

adorned with the blessing from the

Epiphany prayer.

We hope you managed to join us or have

watched it since, following the link sent

out on Class Dojo.
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Anyone who is joined to Christ is a new being; the old is gone, 

the new has come.

2 Corinthians 5:17

Stars of the Week

Key Dates

Friday 12th

February

School closes for 

Half Term

Monday 22nd

February

School re-opens for 

Lent 2

EYFS Alan

Hope

Year 1 Natalia S

Dyla Z 

Year 2 Marie

Molly

Year 3 Mary

Jenson

Year 4 Joshua C

Raphael F

Year 5 George

Esha

Year 6 Alfie G

Emma

During lockdown, each class will be

awarding two Stars of the Week – one

to a pupil in school and one to a pupil

working from home. Certificates will

be posted out to those at home. We

have some shiny new ones, so look out

for them!


